Brereton Safeguarding Council Minutes

	Date
	Monday 18th January

	Apologies
	Year 4




	Agenda Point
	Discussion
	Action

	1.
	At home we have looked at some of the e-safety games and activities for children on our school website.
Natalie looked at Digi Duck and thought that it was clear and explained things well for younger children.
	To try to look at more of the games at home

To show the best ones in assembly.



	2.
	Mrs Wood read the school e-safety policy to us and we talked about some of the points. We know that some children play on games with older age ratings or use social media at home. We think it is really important to teach children how to use the internet safely and talk about the safe use of social media. We thought that this needs to be done in a fun way through games and drama. We decided that we need to re-visit the topic regularly. We thought termly would be best. 
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Wood will update the policy with our views and we will look at it again next week.



